
PARLIAMENT IS COMING TO //KARAS REGION 
 
 

The 2nd Regional Session of the National Council, House of Review of 
the Namibian Parliament, will be held at the SCHÜTZENHAUS, 
Keetmanshoop in //KARAS REGION, from the 22-30 April 2014 starting 
everyday at 09h30 to 13h00.  
 
The official opening will be held on the 22 April 2014 starting at 09h30 
at the same venue. 
 
The deliberations will mainly be on the National Budget.  
 
The people of //Karas Region are invited to come and observe the 
Session and also meet their Members of Parliament. 
 
For further enquiries, please contact Ms. Anethe Mtambanengwe at 
0812128371 or Ms Wendy Kausiona at 0811222176. 
 

 “Bringing Parliament closer to the people” 

 


